
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 July 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Councillor Les, 

 

 

Confirmation of Andrew Brodie as Chief Fire Officer for North Yorkshire Fire and 

Rescue Service 

 

I would like to thank the Panel for your confirmation of my preferred candidate for the role of 

Chief Fire Officer of North Yorkshire Fire and Rescue Service, Andrew Brodie. 

 

I am very pleased to accept your recommendation and have duly appointed Mr Brodie in the 

role. Please also accept this response as my formal acknowledgement of your support for Mr 

Brodie’s interim appointment following the meeting of 15 January 2019. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Julia Mulligan 

North Yorkshire Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner 


